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continue contracting with the Santa
Cruz County Animal Welfare Associa-
tion. for animal shelter and control
services through the rest of this fiscal
year, County Administrative Officer
George Newell recommends, :

The Board of Supervisors will take
up Newell’s recommendation when it
meets Tuesday at 9 a.m. in room 525
of the County Center. ’

During budget hearings in June,
supervisors agreed to put the animal
control contract out to bid because of
public displeasure with the shelter on
Seventh Ave. run by the Animal Wel.
fare Association.

Three bids were received, one
from the Animal Welfare Associa-
tion, one from University Services
Agency proposing to build a new
shelter at 1217 River St. and one from
the Humane Society - suggesting
shelters be built at ‘each of the three
county dump sites.
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